
 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING  

LEGAL NOTICE  

 

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, June 2, 2021, at 

6:30 p.m. via Webex meeting on the following: 

 

SP 21-001 – Special Permit application to replace one building and add to existing buildings at 

311 Allen Hill Road, Brooklyn Self-Storage, LLC, 10 acres, west side of Allen Hill Road.   

 

Copies of application are attached for review.  

 

All interested parties may attend the meeting, be heard and written correspondence received.  

 

Dated this 10th day of May 2021. 

 

Michelle Sigfridson 

Chairman  








